
A message from the President: 
Plant City Entertainment, Inc. is ecstatic to be entertaining audiences again after one and a 
half years of silence due to the covid pandemic. We are excited to revive live theater and once 
again present to our community the quality, award-winning productions all have come to 
expect from PCE.  
    As you visit our theater, I hope you enjoy the renovations we have made during the 
pandemic hiatus. Thank you to all contributors who made this possible. Another addition you 
will find is now we offer a donation cash bar for your beer and wine refreshments. The bar is 
available in our lounge, one hour before curtain time and during the show’s intermission. 
    PCE is deeply grateful to the generous financial donors while our doors were closed during 
the pandemic. It is thanks to each of you that we managed to “stay afloat” during this time. If 
you feel compelled to make a contribution to PCE, please click the “donate” link or simply mail 
a check to: 
PCE,   PO Box 2473, Plant City, FL  33564. 
Plant City Entertainment, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) Non-profit organization, therefore contributions 
are tax-deductible.  
    During the “not so normal” year of 2020, PCE reached a significant milestone: 
40 years of entertaining our community with live theater! Whether you have attended just 
one show or many throughout our 40-plus years, we thank you for being a part of our 
celebration! After all, entertaining our patrons is why we do what we do. Our mission is to… 
                      ”Instill the love of live theater in the child, renew the  
                        magic in our senior citizens, and for all those ages in 
                        between, to promote self-confidence, teamwork, and  
                        fun for all, as we strive to entertain”. 
    If you haven’t already, please consider becoming a member of Plant City Entertainment. 
Membership has great benefits. Click here for more information: *** 
Please visit this website often so you will be informed of upcoming shows and events for the 
remainder of the season. We would love to hear from you. Send us an email with your 
comments or concerns and be sure to follow us on Facebook.  
On behalf of the Board of Directors of PCE, I thank you for your support and I hope to see you 
soon! 
Sincerely, 
Victor Hamilton 
President, Plant City Entertainment, Inc. 
  


